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Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

This coming Sunday will be our official start of weekly services. We want to start off with a special 

service where we will have a chance to introduce new members of the community including, spouses, 

new babies, people moving to the area and new members. Also we will be doing the Il Shim ring 

ceremony as a local community. So especially if your child is an Il Shim graduate please make sure they 

come dressed well. 

 

Additionally, we will be blowing up the bouncy castle for the kids and after service Sunday School will 

be doing some fundraising by selling some food. Please come with some cash to support their great work. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Pastor Justin 

 

 


